
Attention PCM Families and Staff! 
 
The 2024 WA Charters Conference is right around the corner and we have an opportunity to 
participate and network in the greater charter school community, advocate for our school, and 
engage in education and dialogue across a broad range of communities that have a direct impact 
on charter school success.   
 
We would love to see our PCM staff and families there and WA Charters can help make it possible! 
 
 

• For staff and families- Please follow this link for 
registration- https://wacharters.org/conference/#registration. There will also be 
discounted rates available for those who are staying the night, just follow this link for more 
details and to start that process- https://book.passkey.com/go/WACharters24. 

• Bus from Spokane to the Conference- WA Charter will be offering a bus for staff and 
families leaving from Spokane on Friday, May 3rd at 3 pm from PRIDE Schools. Please see 
the information about the bus and the registration form here. 

• Hardship- if someone is experiencing hardship to pay the cost of registration, WA Charter 
will be offering scholarships to help.  Please email board@mypcm.org for more 
information. 

 
We want to make sure we get this info out ASAP so we can help as many of our families and staff 
who would like to participate in this event as possible!  
 
See you there! 
 


